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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

I agree non solar customers should not pay more than Solar customers.  

Consideration should also be given to the financial outlay to install a solar system. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

Solar feed in tarries should not be allowed to increase the power companies bottom line. 

Being paid 4 odd cents per kw but paying 25+ cents to purchase electricity. 

This is a handy profit for the power providers. 

A feed in tarrif of at least 15 -20 cents would be fairer for those with solar systems and not be 

unfair to those who do not given the substantial outlay for the system. 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

Increasing the feed in tarrif to a reasonable amount. 
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